
 
 

Policy for Discussion with Developers. 
 
The Council considered advice given by WBC and SALC regarding meeting with 

developers and AGREED that future discussions with developers would be at 

Planning Committee or Council meetings heldin public.  

Councillors may attend public exhibitions hosted by developers but must be aware 

that the Code of Conduct is engaged and care should be taken not to pre-determine 

their response to any future planning proposal. 
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